
OHR’s  Statement  at  the
International  Agency’s  Joint
Press  Conference  in  Banja
Luka
“How much further – Three years later”

I would like to remind you that OHR has launched TV
documentary titled “How much further – Three years later”,
with the aim to recall characters from the original TV series.

Closing in on its participation in process of return,
following BiH institutions taking over this matter, OHR wanted
to point out the problems displaced persons and returnees
still face.

At the end of 2003, OHR produced TV documentary “How much
further – Three years later” based on follow-up on 15 out of
30 stories produced in December 2000. We meet the same people
in the sequels, finding out what has changed since the first
documentary was recorded. We shall see: Are they back home;
Has there been any improvement; What kind of decisions they
have faced with? The documentary also tries to answer whether
their lives have been improved and for how long BiH will be
facing the question of displaced persons.

BiH citizens will have chance to see this documentary at 24 TV
stations in the whole of BiH over the next three weeks. I
shall name only a couple of them: RTRS, ATV, BEL TV, FTV, RTV
USK, HT MOSTAR, OSKAR C, etc.

TV Documentary “How much further – Three years later” was
officially presented in Mostar on May 17.
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